Discussion of Safety Concerns:

8 grant funded Narcan units were provided. 7 will be placed around campus and 1 will remain in Tim Underwood's office. The units will be checked regularly for safety.

BIT Discussion:

A schedule of BIT meetings is soon to be released.

Other Discussions, Updates, and Concerns:

Larry Baker was chosen as the Faculty representative for the Facilities Committee. Alyssa Gibson was chosen as the SGA representative for the Facilities Committee. It was deemed that events need to be scheduled through the Physical Plant. Dave Hutchison suggested a reminder email be sent every 6 months to help in this matter. The Facilities page will feature a form to put in a schedule request.

Call to Adjourn @11:15 AM by Michael Wheeler